Letter: TTUSD trying to cope
with snow days

To the community,

In light of the unprecedented number of snow days we have
experienced this early into the winter season and our desire
to make up instructional time for our students, the district
is proposing making changes to the current 2016-17 school
calendar.

Rob Leri

In addition to eliminating three minimum days (Feb. 1, March
8, May 10) to gain additional, uninterrupted instructional
time for our students, district administrators and teachers
are considering an independent study option during part of Ski
Skate Week. With this proposed option, your child could
complete assigned coursework remotely or attend makeup classes
on Feb. 22, Feb. 23, and Feb. 24 at school sites and complete
assigned course work on-site with teacher support.

Please note:

= Transportation would be provided for the proposed makeup
classes during Ski Skate Week.

= Food service would be available for the onsite makeup
classes.

» The proposed makeup classes during Ski Skate Week would
provide two more snow days to be used with a school end
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date of June 21. If we have fewer snow days, school
would end earlier.

District leadership considered extending the school days with
more instructional time, however the state of California
doesn’t allow this.

Our board of education approved the submittal of a waiver of
five school days to the California Department of Education.
Therefore, based on the number of snow days to date, June 26
would be the last day of school if we don’t have any more snow
days this year. By adding the independent study option, it
provides for three potential snow days. With this option, as
of today, school would end on June 21 if we don’t have any
additional snow days.

We’d like to hear your input on these changes and what would
work best for your family before the proposal goes before our
board of education. We have a special board meeting scheduled
on Jan. 25 at 4:30pm at the district office where the board
will consider this proposal.

Please click here to share your feedback.

Rob Leri, superintendent Tahoe Truckee Unified School District
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